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Dear Mr Cabral,

Thank you for your letter dated 17 September 2008 providing RAC advice on the above
matter. Unfortunately, this letter did not reach us until after the Annual Meeting had
taken place.

The Commission is nonetheless grateful that representatives from the Long Distance
RAC were able to participate in the preparatory meeting which the Commission
organised in Brussels on 4 September 2008 and that the LDRAC was also represented at
the Annual Meeting.

The Commission therefore assumes that the LDRAC is fully aware of, and satisfied with,
the results of that meeting, which we consider to be in line with the advice provided by
the LDRAC.

Yours sincerely,

Fokion Fotiadis ~ PO

Commission européenne, B-1049 Bruxelles / Europese Commissie, B-1049 Brussel - Beigium. Telephone: (32-2) 288 11 11,




